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   We started a fantastic season of 2011., we continued where we finished last year. 8-10. april
2011. took a place in Hajdúszoboszló (Hungary) the Aqua-Palace Cup, where we achieved the
absolute first place.
   We finished first day on the 5. place, but we came up day after day and we worked off the
handicap. We came up to the first place on Sunday.
   
   &quot;I’m very happy, the first place was acceptable for me every time and it was given. The
car was fantastic, the team’s achievement was excellent, we could close a great weekend.” -
commented of Karoly Fazekas.
   Our next race will be in Kapuvar (Hungary) 6-8. may 2011. április 18.
   
   Hopefully, there will be successful continuation.
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